Miller Construction Company

August 25, 1995

Mr. Dave Fee
Lotspeich Co. of
Florida, Inc.
730 N. W}57th Place
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Dear Pave:

Too many times we are all too quick to criticize and never quick enough to say something
nice when people go above and beyond the call of duty.

The purpose of this letter is to commend you on the following personnel: Vic Lacour,
Chuck Bender, Gary Freesion, Corky Brent, Wayne Freeston, Alex Pinero, George
Carracedo, Jim Thurston, Jim Jones, Ernie Thomas, Goldie and the man who made it
all possible -- Bob Gordon. While working on the Holy Cross Hospital Galt Ocean
Project, these individuals went well above and beyond the call of duty by working
extremely long and odd hours to ensure their work was done ahead of schedule.

This project was extremely fast track considering it was a scheduled sixty day duration
completed within thirty days. Without the help of guality subcontractors such as yours we
could not have meet the needs of our client.

Please pass our appreciation on to your entire staff for their support and continued effort.

Sincerely,
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Wayne F. Hannaka
Project Manager

fwh
cc: Tom Miller

Harley Miller
Don Blumthal
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